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Dear families,
This week we have all been feeling the festive spirit! We have
enjoyed watching all the children from Tiny Steps to Year 6
perform their Christmas Shows. It was a pleasure to see all of
our families at the performances, the children thoroughly
enjoyed performing for you. The children were absolute
superstars and I am  incredibly proud of them all. 

As we come to the end of another year, I would like to say a
few thank yous!
Firstly, our amazing staff. I am so grateful to have a team of
such dedicated, passionate and caring educators who work
hard to provide your children with such exciting lessons and
experiences.
I would also like to thank and acknowledge the contribution
of our family community. We thank you for your support with
everything you do to support our school and the children.
Finally, our amazing children. I love the way they chat, share
their achievements and greet me each day with a smile. I
have loved watching each child work hard and show our
values of Trust, Kindness and Self Belief. I am so proud of
every one of our children. They remind me on a daily basis
why my job is the best one in the world.

On behalf of all the staff at Haxby Road Primary Academy, I
would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy
New Year. We look forward to seeing the children after the
Christmas holiday on Tuesday 3rd January 2023.

Mrs Robinson



School Opens Tuesday 3rd January at 8.30am

Thursday 5th January Young Voices 









A message from Mrs Robinson
School

Attendance

The winning 
class is...

Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate 2KE

Our School Target is 97%

This week our whole school
attendance was: 85.08%

Tiny Steps: 68.66%
 Nursery: 85.34%
Jubbergate:73.10 %
Ousegate: 83.33%
Fishergate: 85.19%
Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate: 93.25%
Gillygate: 82.29%
Fossgate: 85.44%
Mickegate: 84.07%
Stonegate: 92.40%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together


